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NEWSLETTER 

IT’S MAY!  May, more than any other month of the year, wants us to feel most alive.” –Fennel Hudson. 

It’s that time again—time for walks, sitting outside, socializing and cooking out! Our beautiful American flags will be 

making an appearance again this month in our community. We hope everyone is ready to enjoy the wonderful warm 

weather.  

ACTIVITIES AND COMMUNITY EVENTS:    

1. Pool party mixer is still tentatively scheduled for Saturday, June 10
th

 at 5:00 p.m.  Hot dogs will be provided. 

Bring a dish to share and your own beverage. Please let us know if you plan to attend. You can email this 

newsletter, or you can sign up in the clubhouse no later than June 1st.     
2. Mahoning Valley Scrappers game is scheduled for Friday, July 21

st
 @ 7:05 p.m. (fireworks night). If we get 

over 20 people interested, the ticket cost would be $10 each. If it’s less than 20, it is $13.00 a ticket. There will be 

a $3.00 parking fee as well.  Please feel free to bring your families, kids, grandkids, etc. It would be a nice way to 
get together to enjoy a game and represent our community. We will put a sign-up sheet out at the clubhouse on 

June 9th or you can email this newsletter letting us know if you plan to attend.  We will figure out the total cost 

around July 1st and then we will need payment in full so tickets can be purchased in a group.     

3. Save the date: August 6
th

 at 12:00 noon.  Springfield Ridge Golf Outing at Blackhawk Golf Course in Chippewa, 
PA. Cost will be $35 per person.    

   

ANNOUNCEMENTS:   
1. Our SRCA annual meeting was held on Tuesday, May 16th.  Thank you to Burgan Properaty Management and to 

all the residents who attended.  Rosanne Morell, Denise Kelly and Mark Hoenig were reelected to the board.  We 

also have a new board member--Joe Dostilio has volunteered to donate his time to our community.  He will make 
a great addition and we welcome him. Thanks Joe!    

2. POOL.  Tentative open schedule:     

• Burnett Pools will open the pool on May 25th.  Sharon has put a sign-up sheet and a June calendar in the 

lobby of the clubhouse for volunteers to sign up to open and close the pool daily. Please volunteer, 

especially if you use the pool. The more people who sign up, the fewer times you will have to do it!     

• In early June, Jack will work on balancing the chemicals, etc. (thank you Jack) and a probable date of 
Saturday, June 3

rd
 (time to be decided) will be a work day. (Setting up tables, chairs, and umbrellas and 

training for opening and closing the pool). If any resident has a key to the pool, please bring it to the work 

session on the 3rd.     

   

CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS: 
Rosanne Morell, President 

Joe Dostilio, Secretary 

Donnie Componation 

Mark Hoenig 

Denise Kelly 

Carla Sess 

  


